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CAST Registration Now Open!
Jennifer Zurko

A few months ago, we reported that the National Garden Bureau (NGB) is taking over the administrative, marketing 

and registration duties for the California Spring Trials starting this year. The website to register for any or all of the 

stops in one place is now live. GO HERE to go directly to NGB’s CAST site.

As a reminder, this year’s CAST dates are March 26 – 29 and there will be a new way to register for all of the stops 

in one place! If you can’t make it this year, you can watch and read all about our coverage through our GrowerTalks 

YouTube channel, our Acres of buZZ! newsletter and on social media.  
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